TOWN  OF  BRUSSELS

2022  BUDGET  HEARING

TOWN ELECTORS MEETING

Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at 6:30 PM at the Brussels Community Center, 1366 Junction Road, a public hearing on the proposed 2022 budget for the Town of Brussels will be held.

Notice is further given that on this same date immediately following completion of the public hearing on the proposed budget, a special town meeting of the electors will be called pursuant to Section 60.12(1)© of Wisconsin Statutes:

1.  To adopt the 2021 town tax levy to be paid in 2022 pursuant to Section 60.10(1)(a) of Wisconsin Statutes.






JoAnn Neinas, Town Clerk

